
I am in complete agreement with the proposed rule… AS FAR AS IT GOES.

I do not believe that it goes far enough. What right do these people have to
invade my privacy? In the last four days I have received seventy-two
unsolicited e-mail messages. Half OR MORE of these messages give me a method
of removing my address from their list, but in the past when I have
requested a spam sender to do this most have ignored my request.

Your rule requires me to contact all seventy-two spamers and ask them to
remove me from their list. That is a lot of work for me, and it is an
unending job because there must be thousands of lists out there that the
spamers can buy. What if two weeks later they buy another list and my
address is on it. We have a national “do not cal list”. Why don’t you set up
a do not spam list?  Why is it too much to ask that these people show me and
my privacy the respect I show my fellow Americans?


